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It was real 
funny, you know, it's just (laughs) [ M29 ;and I go out 
fuckin' cruisin' fuckin' whores and - - shit. You know I 
used to go out cruisin' for whores, you know, we'd 
always (inaudible) back at Kings Cross and that, you 
know, (inaudible) Kings Cross. (Pause) 
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V2: (Laughs) (Inaudible) "Just give us a sec, give us a 
sec." (Inaudible) "I'll just go round the corner, I'll 
come back." And so what he did, he went round, he took, 
took a left and fuckin' and (interference on tape) came 
back down behind a little alleyway, right. 

V1: Mm. 

V2: And he, he parks the Mini there. He parks it there. 
And I, I jump out, I got the fuckin', you know, I got 
the baton (interference on tape) you know, I get out and 
fuckin' I walk down, walk down quickly like in this 
little alleyway (interference on tape) drag, mate. This 
drag is off like a main, main street. Now I fuckin' 
walk, walk down the drag and there's this cunt here see 
(interference on tape) I walk up to him and I say "Hey, 
hey you. You know what? I don't like faggots, I'm 
gunna kill ya." And it's (inaudible) you know, like 
completely (inaudible) you know, and the guy just 
(interference on tape) and, ah, he just fuckin' looks at 
me, like as if to say, you know, "Who the fuck are you?" 
You know what I mean, ah, it's like I'm just like 
completely fuckin' incensed, this guy thinks, you know, 
"Oh, this guy's just another fuckin' wanker." "I'll 
fuckin' show you, you fuckin' poofter." (Interference 
on tape) Ah, so I get the baton and just fuckin' I, I 
hit him as hard as I fuckin' could on the back of the 
head. And I thought, I thought it would knock him out, 
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you know, and he just turns around and looks at me like 
the original fuckin' stunned mullet, and his face 
(inaudible) you know just his face looked a fuckin' 
stunned mullet. (Interference on tape) lookin', and all 
of a sudden I just had this fuckin', ah, this energy 
through me, you know, I just, just wanted to fuckin' 
kill this cunt (interference on tape) fuckin', you know, 
I hate the cunts, right. 
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